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MEDICARE NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 
Notice is hereby given that on July 6, 2023 the agreement between St. Margaret’s Health – Peru 
and the Secretary of Health and Human Services, as a hospital in the Medicare program, will be 
terminated. 
 
The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services has determined that St. Margaret’s Health - Peru 
no longer meets the requirements as a hospital participating the Medicare program under 42 CFR 
§482.1 and Section 1861(e) of the Social Security Act.  
 
The Medicare program will not make payment for inpatient hospital services furnished to patients 
admitted on or after July 6, 2023.  For patients admitted prior to July 6, 2023, payment may 
continue to be made for up to 30 days of covered services furnished on or after July 6, 2023. 
 
 

 Michael C. Potjeau 
 Acute & Continuing Care Branch Manager 
 CMS-Chicago, Survey & Operations Group 

                        
 


